
Route 1
Gatlinburg, Tennessee 37738 
January 9, 1968

Dr. Eliot Porter
Tesuque, New Mexico 87574

Dear Eliot:

I have certainly enjoyed "Summer Island. " Thank you so much. It 
is a beautiful book.

The park has been especially pretty these last several weeks with 
the upper elevations glistening with heavy hoar frost. This is cer­
tainly a season you will want to experience, though possibly not the 
most comfortable. It was 8° here at park headquarters this morn­
ing. This is a little colder than usual though.

We will be looking forward to your return this spring. Please let 
us know if there is anything we can do to facilitate your project.

Enjoyed Dr. J. W. K's TV special on Baja. Kept looking for you 
but I guess this was another trip.

Sincerely yours,

Dan Davis


